
 
 
 
 

           
Chairman:      Mick Robinson   (01945 583620) Treasurer:    John Hunter  (01263 721139)  

                Vice Chairman:    Andy Clark     (01603 433453) Secretary:   Lesley Cook (01328 862188)   
 

Welcome to the 
SUMMER CONFERENCE – 4th June 2003 
Barnham Broom Hotel Golf Conference & Leisure, Norwich. 

 
Dylan Wiliam is Professor of Educational Assessment and Assistant Principal of King’s College 
London. 
 
He divides his research time between mathematics education and research in educational 
assessment and evaluation, where his main interest is in formative assessment.   
 
He is consulted regularly by Government agencies. His most recent publications include 
‘Inside the Black Box:  raising achievement through formative assessment, ‘Assessment and 
Classroom Learning’. 
 
 

Programme 
 

  9.30a.m.   Arrival and Coffee 
 
 10.00-11.00p.m. Dylan Wiliam  
    What is formative assessment? 
 
 11.00-11.30a.m. Discussion in small groups 
 
 11.30-12noon  BREAK 
 
 12.00-12.30p.m. Questions and Answers 
 
 12.30-1.00p.m.  Presentation:  Putting it into practice 
 
  1.00-2.00p.m.  LUNCH 
 
  2.00-3.00p.m.  Association Business  
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   £50 for Head  £30 for an accompanying deputy (per conference) 
       £120 for Head  £80 for an accompanying deputy (per year) 
 
..........................................................................................................................................…………………….. 

e complete and return with cheque (made payable to the Association) to Lesley Cook, Fakenham Junior 
ol,  Queens Road, Fakenham, Norfolk, NR21 8BN  

LL/WILL NOT (please delete as appropriate) be attending the Summer Conference at Barnham Broom, 
ngham Road, Barnham Broom, Norwich on 4th June 2003. 

e...............................................................………...........School...................................................…..…………. 

   Is there anything you would like brought up?   If so please supply details.  Please return slips by 
nesday, 21st May 2003 as we do need to know numbers for catering.    Thank you. 
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